
At its meeting of April 30, 2014 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 

“It is recommended that: 
 
1. The Board approve the recommendation as set out in the Confidential Attachment; and 

2. The information as set out in the Confidential Attachment remains confidential until final 
resolution of the litigation matter”. 

 


